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Jane Rasely

From: ceceliacgoodnow <ceceliacgoodnow@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, November 1, 2019 8:21 AM
To: PCD
Subject: No downtown hotel

I urge the City of Bainbridge Island not to put a hotel downtown. It will destroy the village feel of the area, which 
is already besieged by traffic and tourists. Please protect our unique and livable way of life. 
 
Cecelia Goodnow  
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 


